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Brighter Beginnings CDC

We are
Learning!

| The Baby Bees are scooting
and crawling all around!
| Several have gotten new teeth
' and don’t mind smiling so you
- can see them!
The Caterpillars and
Butterflies are learning about
Dinosaurs, Shapes, Spring
® Time and Bugs!

| The Red Robins are continuing
their unit on How things
Grow, and will start new units
on the Weather and Clothing.

Important Info!

-

Center dates

We have been making some
changes for our building lately! We
have divided our BLUE room to
make it two rooms, we will have
Young Ones on one side and Twos
on the other side. We had no idea
that we would receive so many One
Year Olds so we have had to get
VERY creative in our room
arrangements but hopefully this will
help us out some! Thanks for your
patience through all of our changes,
we just want BBCDC to be perfect
for your little ones!

Remidr

® Now that the weather is warming up,
please send weather appropriate change
B of clothes, but also keep Winter clothing

here since we never know what season
B we will have each day! We will also start

"= requesting sun screen and bug spray

| within the next few weeks.
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Children must arrive by 8:30
a.m. in order to eat breakfast
and our arrival cut off time is
9 a.m. If you are running late
or will be absent, please send

us a message via Brightwheel.




